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RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Panel is invited to comment on the One Leisure 2023-
2024 pricing proposal report which is outlined in the attached report. The 
implementation of the pricing proposal is aimed at mitigating and offsetting the 
increases seen through utilities, staffing and general operational expenditure.  
 
The key reason for the submission of this paper is to support the commercial 
sustainability of One Leisure and thus the Council. As part of the 2023-2024 
budgeting process One Leisure is planned to operate at a deficit of £274,907. As 
part of its forward plan One Leisure have tabled this 2023-2024 price increase 
proposal as one of its key priorities to reduce the deficit to the council and look to 
achieve a break-even position. 

Public 
Key Decision - Yes  

 



 

 


